
Training/Education Reimbursement Program 
Objective 
The purpose of this program is to provide businesses within the Brush community expanded 
professional development opportunities. 

Eligibility 
All members of the Brush Area Chamber of Commerce as well as all businesses located within 
the City limits of the City of Brush!. 

Eligible Expenses 
Eligible Expenses include tickets to conferences, seminars, webinars, trainings, and continued 
education opportunities. This does not include expenses for college courses, but certificate-based 
programs are allowed. 

Procedure 
Interested parties simply sign up for their preferred opportunity, submit the receipt and a short 
narrative to the Chamber Foundation that details the value of the training and if you would 
recommend it to others. 

Upon submittal of the receipt and narrative, the Chamber will reimburse the cost of the 
opportunity via check. 

Applications are reviewed on a first come first serve basis. The Chamber Foundation has set 
aside $2500 in 2024 for this program. Once exhausted, more funds will not be added until 2024. 
The maximum reimbursement amount will be $150 per business per calendar year. 

Questions/Comments 
For any questions or comments, please reach out to Executive Director MaKyle Mares at (970) 
842-2666, executivedirector@brushchamber.org, or come on down to 218 Clayton St.
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